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Jack Upchurch Jr

From: Jack Upchurch <editor=esacclub.org@mail74.atl31.mcdlv.net> on behalf of Jack Upchurch 
<editor@esacclub.org>

Sent: Monday, May 07, 2018 4:24 PM
To: Member
Subject: May Newsletter
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April 7, 2018                                     AMA Chartered Club # 4095 

 

38 36'25.61" N   75 53'06.52" W                         6035 Shiloh Camp Rd, Hurlock, MD 

 

  

IGNITER 

Dear Member, 

 

We have our first club event in the rear view mirror and want to thank the 

volunteers who made it a success.  The 2018 Invitational Jet Rally included 18 

registered jet pilots and a full day of wonderful flying weather.  Dennis had 

invited the right people, Matt had the right food on hand and our field crew had 

our facilities ready to go. We had several members show up and help with 

registration and cooking.  Thank you all ! 

 

The event cleared $525 which is always nice on top of supporting members 

and guests in participating in their favorite part of our hobby.  Every time we 



2

 

have an event, somebody remarks that it would be nice to have more 

spectators.  I agree to a point, but counter that our hobby is diverse enough to 

include activities that might not be of interest to everybody.  I count it a 

wonderful blessing to be in a club where it doesn't create friction to devote a 

day at the field to exclusively one part of the hobby.  In my book, it is a success 

to have come out in the black, and supported  members who were interested in 

turbine powered aircraft as well as attracted pilots from across the bridge and 

as far away as Boston.  

 

Time to do some serious safety checks on our squadron of aircraft and get 

some stick time logged.  

 

The meeting on Wednesday will be AT THE FIELD.  

See you there, 

 

Jack 
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A Meeting was called to order on . . .  
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April 11, 2018 at the Train Station at 7pm. There were 12 members 

present.  The Treasurer reported $939.72 in checking and $6,907.07 in savings 

with $150 in petty cash. 

 

Upcoming jet rally was discussed. Members agreed to bring side dishes to 

share.  Registered pilots would eat for free, but a sponsor had donated $200 to 

cover pilot meals.  Of the 16 initial invitations sent out, 13 RSVP "Yes" had 

been received and some contact had been made with a couple of pilots from a 

club across the bridge.  Volunteers would be put into service on the day- things 

are covered as far as anyone can tell. 

 

The revised Field Rules which were discussed last month were officially voted 

and approved by the members present and a majority of the Club Board.  

 

Several suggestions were mentioned for if we need to find a new flying 

site.  Local dump sites and other fields near ours will be considered should the 

need arise. 

 

There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 7:33pm. 

   
 

 

 

The Official 2018 Club Calendar-  Check the website 

for more up to the minute schedule changes. 
 

 April 28 - Jet Rally 

 May 9 - Club Meeting at the 

FIELD 7pm 

 June 13 - Club Meeting at 

the FIELD 7pm 

 June 16 & 17 - IMAC 

   

 September 12 - Club 

Meeting at the FIELD 7pm 

 October 10 - Club Meeting at 

the Train Station 7pm 

 November 14 - Club meeting 

at the Train Station 7pm 
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 July 11 - Club Meeting at the 

FIELD 7pm 

 August 8 - Club Meeting at 

the FIELD 7pm 

 August 11 & 12 -  Jim Coll 

Stunt Contest 

 August 18 & 19 - IMAC 

 

 

 December 12 - Christmas 

Party Meeting 7pm — at the 

Train Station - potluck 

 

 

 

 

 

Support Our Local 

Hobby Shops 

 

Hobby Stop 

22762 Sussex Hwy 

Seaford, DE 

302-629-3944 

 

Hobby Town of 

Easton 

106 Marlboro Ave 

Easton, MD 

410-822-7800 

 

Checkered Flag 

Hobbies 

22 Sarah Circle Suite 

A 

Camden, DE 

302-381-6844 

   
   

 

Happy Birthday to You . . 

. 

 

No May birthdays- we 

promise to find some 

for June.  
   

 

Links 

 

AMA Website 

 

AMA - District IV 

 

Know Before You 

Fly 

 

FAA- Pilot 

Registration 

 

Renewal 

Membership Form 
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Jack Upchurch -- President 

410-310-2007 

 

Duane Lundahl -- V. President 

301-717-5727 

 

George Fox -- Safety Officer 

410-310-9245  

 

CLUB OFFICERS -- CONTACT 

 

Jim Cockran Treasurer / 

membership coordinator 

302-381-6583 

 

Skip Messick -- Field Marshall 

443-521-2939  
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